
 

 
 
 

Farmer Spotlight…Staff Member Joe Salas 
 
Joe Salas, Lead Custodian, is our Farmer Spotlight staff member of the week. He has 

worked at Lewisville High School for ten years. The students that nominated Joe 
said he is always friendly and always has a smile on his face. He interacts with the 

students in a positive way everyday and always says hello when he passes you in the 
hallway. Joe is hardworking, positive and he never complains. Joe is always willing 

to help and goes the extra mile to ensure Lewisville High School sparkles and shines. 
One thing you may not know about Joe Salas is that he is a 1977 Lewisville High 

School graduate. Lewisville High School is a great place because of staff members 
like Joe Salas! 

 


